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Happy Holidays 2013
from Charlene, Gavin & Morgana

It's been another busy year! Morgana started off 2013 by
completing an intense audition process for the Visual
Arts program at Canterbury High School. After much
anticipation, she was rewarded with an acceptance letter
in March. In addition to the excitement of being
accepted into Canterbury, Morgana had two of her short
films accepted at several festivals. She attended the
screening of one of her films at the Toronto International
Film Festival in April. She has kept up her martial arts
training in both Karate and Kobudo, and received her
2nd black belt in the Spring - this one for Kobudo. In
June she graduated from the Montessori School she has

been at since she was 19 months old! As luck would have

it, many of her classmates are also going to Canterbury.

In July, Morgana said goodbye to Mom and Dad for her
3rd year at French camp in St. Donat, Quebec. When
she came back, we had a glorious family vacation in
Maui for 2 weeks! We could have easily never come
back. We enjoyed the beaches, snorkelling, watching the
Sunset from a volcano at 10,000 feet, a luau, and saw
beautiful scenery on the road to Hana. Gavin and
Morgana even ziplined down the West Maui Mountains!
Morgana decided to start high school with a new short
hair cut, and suddenly she looked so much older than her
14 years! As this card is being written, Morgana is
working with a composer to complete the score for her
latest short film, GIFTS. We are planning a screening in
2014, and a trailer will be coming early in the new year.
You can stay updated by subscribing to Morgana'’s blog
at morganamckenzie.com. Hope to see you over the
holidays!




